
 

 

Media Statement 
January 18, 2021 
Re: Jay Owenhouse Decision to Remove Tigers from Las Vegas Magic Show 
 
From Bobbi Brink, Founder and Director of Lions Tigers & Bears: 
 
“I’m glad to see that Jay Owenhouse has recognized that exhibiting tigers in a magic show is a thing of 
the past. It’s important that we’re a voice for these animals, and we speak up for them when they’re in 
danger of being treated like less than a majestic, wild creature. It’s dangerous to the public and the 
animals to use a large predator as a public performer – and we’re relieved that Owenhouse made the 
right decision to keep them out of the magic show.” 

https://www.lionstigersandbears.org/

